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CUPERTINO CITY COUNCIL  

NOTICE OF FEBRUARY 21, 2017 CONTINUATION OF  
PUBLIC HEARING ITEM TO A DATE AND TIME TO BE DETERMINED  

AND WILL BE RE-NOTICED 
 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the following public hearing item was 
continued from February 21 to a date and time to be determined for purposes of 
public hearing, consideration, deliberation, and decision: 
 

Consideration pursuant to a Lease with San Jose Water Company, of the 
reasonableness of an increase in water rates to customers served by the 
Cupertino Municipal Water System leased to San Jose Water Company. The 
increase in rates is substantially identical to that authorized for increased costs of 
operation and maintenance by the California Public Utilities Commission, for 
systems owned and operated by San Jose Water Company in other areas within 
the City 
 

The meeting will be held in the Community Hall Council Chamber, 10350 Torre 
Avenue, Cupertino, California. 
 
This public hearing item will be re-noticed. 
 
 
  Dated this 22nd day of February, 2017  
        
       /s/ Grace Schmidt 

____________________________ 
        Grace Schmidt, City Clerk  

 


